Announcement of the Office of the National Broadcasting
and Telecommunications Commission

Re: Invitation to Apply for 1800 MHz Spectrum License

Office of the National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission (Office of
the NBTC) intends to announce the information regarding the application for 1800 MHz Spectrum
License pursuant to the NBTC’s Notification Re: Criteria and Procedure for Spectrum Licensing for
Telecommunications Service in the Frequency Band of 1740 - 1785/1835 - 1880 MHz (Notification
on 1800 MHz Licensing Criteria) as summarized follows:

1. Qualifications of the Applicant

The applicant shall have qualifications in accordance with Clause 6 of the
Notification on 1800 MHz Licensing Criteria.
2. Application process

The applicant shall proceed as prescribed in Clause 7 of the Notification on 1800
MHz Licensing Criteria during 8.30 - 16.30 hrs. on 15 June 2018 at the Office of the NBTC.

3. Obtaining application forms and registration for attending Information
Session on completing the application form
Interested applicants can obtain the application form and register for attending
the Information Session during 8.30 - 16.30 hrs, from 15 May - 14 June 2018 at the 1" Floor
Auditorium or Facilities based Telecommunications Business Licensing Bureau, Building 1, 2nd FL.,
Office of the NBTC.
4. Information session on completing the application form
The Information Session is scheduled during 9.00 - 16.30 hrs. from 4 June 2018 at
the 1% Floor Auditorium, Office of the NBTC.
5. Auction Date
The 1800MHz spectrum auction will be held on 4 August 2018.

For more information, please visit the Office of the NBTC website: www.nbtc.go.th.

This is hereby publicly announced.

Announced on the 414  May B.E. 2561 (2018)
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